
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

On Saturday John Fraser Secondary School will be hosting an Open House.         
This event is open to current and past students, staff and family.                                      

We look forward to seeing you there! 

Enjoy a wide selection of hors d’oeuvres while listening to the 
“Sherway Drive” Jazz Band.  Take a stroll down memory lane.  

Reconnect with former teachers and old friends.                  
Details and purchasing Information for the evening event is available at www.jfss.ca 

Come Celebrate With Us 

25th Anniversary Evening Social  
Organized by JFSS Alumni Association 


